Women's Aid

Tel no: 677900

The Manager Robinsons - Fruiters The Terrace DOUGLAS.

1st December, 2010

Dear Sir,

FRUIT BASKET.

On behalf of everyone at the Women's Refuge on the Isle of Man I would like to thank you very much indeed for the lovely basket of fruit you gave to our Co-Ordinator Lea Helwich for our Raffle. We are aware of the many requests you get for raffle prizes and do understand that you cannot help everyone so do appreciate you thinking of us.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Thelma Lomax

Treasurer.